
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

 
New appointments at the IRBA 
Johannesburg /03 October 2019 

  
  

The Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (IRBA) has recently made two new appointments 

to its senior executive team.  

 

Rebecca Motsepe has been appointed as Director: Legal to head the team responsible for 

coordinating the register of auditors, disciplinary processes against auditors in breach of the Code 

of Professional Conduct and standards, as well as the provision of general legal support to the 

IRBA. Rebecca is an admitted attorney with over 10 years litigation and commercial law experience. 

She joins the IRBA from the Commission for Conciliation Mediation and Arbitration (CCMA) where 

she was the Executive Head of the Legal Services department responsible for the development 

and implementation of litigation, contracts, research and enforcement strategies. Rebecca holds a 

Bachelor of Law degree, a Master’s degree in Corporate Law, a post graduate Diploma in 

Contracts, as well as qualifications in the Law of Banking and Financial Markets and Compliance 

Management. Rebecca joined IRBA during September 2019. 

 

Nadine Kater has been appointed as Director: Education and Transformation to lead the team 

responsible for the management of the Audit Development Programme, monitoring of SAICA, 

accreditation, Continuous Professional Development and assessment of proficiency of prospective 

Registered Auditors for admission to the IRBA register. Nadine joins the IRBA from SAICA where 

she was the Senior Executive responsible for the Accounting Technician AT(SA) qualification. With 

over 30 years of experience promoting skills development in the accounting profession in the 

education and training arena, Nadine can draw on her previous roles as Head of the ACCA South 

Africa, as Chief Operating Officer and, prior to her role as COO, as Director: Learnerships ETQA 

at FASSET, the Seta for Finance, Accounting, Management Consulting and other Financial 

Services.  Nadine has a B Comm (Accounting and Business Management), an HED in Accounting, 

Economics, Business Economics, Pedagogics and an MBA. Nadine joined IRBA during September 

2019.  

  

The IRBA is pleased to strengthen its management team with two such qualified and experienced 

professionals.  



 

Bernard Peter Agulhas 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
About the IRBA 
 
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African 
public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation 
of audits conducted by Registered Auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised 
standards and processes. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 


